NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
VILLAGE OF MEDINA

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a Public Hearing will be held by the Village Board
of the Village of Medina on January 14, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. at the Medina Village Clerk’s
Office, 119 Park Avenue, Medina, New York 14103, to receive public input regarding
the proposed amendments to the Western Orleans Comprehensive Plan prior to
adoption. A copy of said Western Orleans Comprehensive Plan is available at the
Village Clerk's office for public review.

At such Public Hearing, all persons interested who wish to be heard, will be
heard.

Dated: December 10, 2018 DEBORAH L. PADOLESKI, Village
Clerk
Village of Medina



